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TO: Residents on Campbell Avenue  

FROM: Dan Holzemer, Senior Engineering Technician 

DATE:  May 29, 2024 

SUBJECT: Saturday Work 

City Project No. 24-01 

 

On Saturday, June 1, 2024 (weather permitting), the Contractor will be performing site clean-up 

from the utility work this past week.  We anticipate the work will be taking place from 8:00 a.m. 

4:30 p.m.  Saturday work is not common, so we will always notify you of this in advance. 

In order to complete the construction project in the most efficient manner, it is important that 

the Contractor have as few obstructions as possible.  Please do not park on Campbell Avenue 

during work hours. 

If you have any questions or special requests, please contact our office at 651-429-8531. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 


